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Well, we have had one very dreary weekend and one very hot weekend to start the summer off at Skyline.  It is great to see everyone at the pool having a good time and enjoying themselves.

Since we did take a year off from allowing guests at the pool, I would like to remind everyone of our policy and rules as we did have a few issues this past weekend.

All guests must be signed in by a member and that member must be present at the pool.  This rule may not have been enforced in years past; however, having this rule directly affects the club's insurance rates, and as such, also our membership dues.  If your guests are arriving at the pool after you are already there, you need to meet them at the desk to verify that they are your guests. Parents, please speak with your teenagers and make sure they understand this policy.  Non-members attempting to walk into the club without a member that has invited them or non-members pretending to be a member will be asked to leave.

Also, please remember that the person at the front desk is a teenager and for most of them, this is their first job.   Please be patient with the check-in process and allow them to do their job of checking you and your family into the pool.  Please stop, give your name by spelling it with the first few letters, and wait for them to tell you that you may go in. This includes, when you leave and come back in.  You may have been members for many years, but more than likely, the person at the front desk does not know who you are.
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Having had such a lackluster summer in 2020, we all want 2021 to be great.  We just all need to do our part to make sure that everyone can enjoy the club and properly follow the rules.
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